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July 7, 2014

Jennifer Di Rocco, DO

Associate Program Director

JABSOM Pediatric Residency Program

Kapiolani Medical Center for Women and Children
1319 Punahou Street, 7th Floor

Honoiulu, HI 96822

RE: HRP Resident/Fellow GME & Employment Orientation

Dear Dr. Di Rocco:

Thank you for taking time from your busy day to share your
presentation with us at Hawaii Residency Programs, Inc.’s Resident Orientation
on June 27, 2014. We also recognize that it takes time to research and prepare
your presentation.

Your presence and valuable comments send a very cledr message
to the new and returning residents: “Professionalism, commitment and good
judgment matters. We are here to help you succeed, but you must do your
part.” We appreciate the way in which you personalized your presentation on
sleep deprivation and fatigue. You made the topic relevant to the residents
with real life scenarios in which they may one day find themselves.

Thank you again for the time and care you put into your
presentation. We hope you will be available next year.

Sincerely,

Richard Philpott%D, LLM

Chief Executive Officer and
Ceneral Counsel
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